
 
 

HST2008 
ARI ( Italian Radioamateur Association) is glad to announce to you that from April 23rd  to April 
26th 2008 is going to happen the 6th International Hight Speed Telegraphy Campionship HST2008 
(High Speed Telegraphy) in Pordenone (Italy) during the 43rd edition of Radioamateur Fair, the 
most important event of the sector. It  sees present more than 250 exhibitors and about 35.000 
visitors. 
The WG HST  IARU Reg.1 settled  the ARI's section  of Pordenone like organization committee. 
The competition is going to have morse code receiving and transmitting tests accordoing the rules 
as  published regulations on www.hst2008.org  
Many international teams are going to be  engaged on the games. 
The partecipation forms  are available on the event web site: (www.hst2008.org). 
The games will follow this plan: 
23rd – Competitors' arrival, registration, opening ceremony; 
24th – Games opening; 
25th – Conclusion of the games; 
26th – Boat-trip to Venice, dinner and award ceremony 
 
The organization committee hopes in a large participation from different Country, to keep in life the 
telegraphy in the world. 
 

http://www.hst2008.org/

